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19th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents / carers and students, 
 
Mini Enrichment Week – Wednesday 21st to Friday, 23rd July 2021 
 
From this Wednesday all lessons will be suspended, and students will take part in enrichment sessions 
instead.  Various fun activities will take place throughout these three days; there will be sport, cookery and 
art sessions. 
 
These enrichment sessions have been spread over three days so that all students will have the opportunity 
to participate regardless of which day they are celebrating Eid and those who are not celebrating Eid have 
a fun and rewarding last few days of term.  We are, however, expecting all students to be in school on 
Friday, 23rd July. 
 
Students can wear what they want on these days but should bear in mind that they will be participating in 
sporting activities.  Students are expected to arrive at school at the normal time. 
 
On Friday there will be a cinema screening of Black Widow in the hall for all students – popcorn and drinks 
will be provided and there will be an ice-cream van on site at break time. 
 
This will be followed by a carousel of activities including the following: 

• Inflatable Laser Tag 
• Bouncy Castle 
• Sports on the MUGA 

The school bus will depart at 2pm. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you and safe and happy holiday. 

Eid-ul-Adha Mubarak 

 

Graeme Wrightson 
Headteacher 


